Enclosed is our donation in memory of and in honor of Mr. Robert "Bob" Drews who recently passed away. Bob, along with his daughter Doreen, participated in an Honor Flight a few years ago. We were told that he cherished the opportunity to participate in this event.

We appreciate your organization and the veterans you honor.

Sincerely,

Ray " Condy Treffet

Ray and Cindy Treffert

MARCH 9, 2001
THE ENCLOSES CHECK IS GIVEN

AS A MEMORIAL IN MEMORY DE

ROBERT A DREWS. HE SERVED

IN THE U.S. AIR FORCE. HE WAS

THE RECIPIENT OF AN HONCE

FUGHT SPONSORED BY YOU.

THANK YOU!

Joan Brands Fetter

These donations are to honor the memory of Robert Draw who recently went to be with the Lord.

I know his flight was an honor for him Thank you for all youdo. Jim + Dana

Enclosed is a memorial for Robert arthur Drews, Wester Please continue your go works.

Sincerly Elein apetz



3-1-21

Per Schert Drews
05, tuary in the
Record Horald
0 + 2-28-21

Thank you